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cooking smells and fumes.
It looks ugly and is an eyesore in the area. This one is fitted in the photo,is to a smaller restaurant. So the 
proposed restaurant in Cuffley the extractor system would be larger. 
I don't think anyone would like looking at this type of extractor fan if it was attached to the flats where they 
lived.
I would hate to look at this every time I approached the entrance to my flat, also the smell of cooking fumes, 
If I lived there 
If people knew that there would be a restaurant in the building when they were buying them, I don't think 
people would have bought a flat there. 
You cannot open the windows or sit in on the balcony in the summer, because of the cooking smells, also 
parking of cars would be a problem, and noise late at night. 
To Open 7 days a week
Hours 7am till 11pm 
Hope you will consider the comments that I have made,Thankyou 
Kind Regards 
Dora Georgiou 

Sent from my iPhone


